PBUILDING CO., LTD.

TOYO KISEN KAISHA.
July 30th, 1930

Messrs. Asano Shipbuilding Co., Ltd.,
Tsurumi near Yokohama.

Ship Nos. 270: Omission of
F.No.101 tween deck bulkhead

Dear Sirs:-

Referring to your letter of S.270-211,
we hereby beg to state that we are requesting
the omission of the F. No.l0l tweendeck bulkhead
for the sake of easy handling of lumber cargoes,
although Lloyd's rules requirss 7 watertight bulk-
heads to be extended to the upper deck in a vesssel
of this lengthe.

We are agreable that a suitable notation
be made in the Register Bogk and on the Certificate
of Claésaificatior; regarding its omission 1if no other

offect be occured.

Yours faithfully,
I. Matusaki.
FOR TOYO KISEN KAISHA,

003553 -D0RASETL =001

SHEET NO. o



